Departmental Meeting
September 8, 2014
Members Present: Grady Price Blount, Tina Lancaster, Theresa Sadler, Annette Taggart
1. Dr. Blount recapped our meeting with Dr. Donham:
a. To reorganize and add learning objectives to existing courses
b. To rename the BGS courses
c. To create a focus group from industry to help guide any curriculum changes
2. Theresa is to contact Wayne Davenport for a list of 20 or so alumni names and emails to start the focus group.
3. Annette will work on new objectives for Knowledge Management
4. Tina will work on new objectives for Global Technology and Society
5. Theresa will work on new objectives for Organizational Change, Creativity, and Diversity
6. We will all work on new titles for the BGS courses
7. Donna Hines from the Writing center will be invited to speak at an October departmental meeting.  Annette will contact Donna
8. [bookmark: _GoBack]Tina and Annette’s proposal to attend the TACTE conference in October has been approved.  They will present an outline of the break out session to the group next Monday.
